
Your negotiating team is pleased to report that on Friday February 
16, members at St. Paul Abilities Network (SPAN) have voted to ratify 
their first collective agreement.

We are still awaiting sign-off from the employer, at which time 
members will be able to download the full text of the collective 
agreement from their local webpage.

If you have any questions or feedback about this bargaining update, 
please contact a member of your negotiating team.
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